Overnight Field Trip Request

The Academic Sports League Club of Meadville Area Senior High School is requesting
permission to take an Overnight Field Trip to compete in the Regional Academic Decathlon at
Northwestern High School on February 9-10, 2018.

Nine (9) students may be registered to attend, supervised by coach Phyllis Lord.

The total cost is $1,060.00 and will be funded by the District. The cost includes $400.00
registration fees which also include two meals. Lodging expenses total $240.00, necessary due to
the competition times (until 9:00 p.m. on Friday and beginning by 9 a.m. on Saturday).
Transportation costs are estimated at $360.00 round trip. The remaining $60.00 requested is for a
pizza meal Friday night for the group.

The objective and curriculum relevance of the trip are to give the students and opportunity to
sharpen testing, interview and speech skills across seven subjects about Africa. If the students
place in the top seven schools, they will have an opportunity to go on to compete at state levels.
After completion of their competition, the students will coach team mates on what they have
learned.

If additional information is needed please contact Phyllis Lord.
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